
 

 

 

Dear Community Partner 

 

We’re welcoming back the 2023 Monterey Bay Classic livestock show March 4th to the 5th. Last 
years livestock show was the most successful to date! We totaled over 1,000 entries and 215 exhibitors. It 
was a fun filled weekend with laughter, smiles, wonderful awards, judges, and premiums. None of which 
would be possible without our generous sponsors. We cannot wait to see what 2023 has in store us!  

The Monterey Bay Classic welcomes exhibitors all over the west coast to compete at our unique 
livestock show right here in the heart of the Monterey Bay. It is a premier stop on the livestock show 
circuit as it is open to exhibitors ages 9 to 21, as well as sheep, goats, and hogs!  

Without a doubt our show grows and continues to be successful because of the support we get 
from our generous sponsors.  

You are receiving this letter in hopes that you too would like to become a supporter of such a great 
livestock show. Attached you will find information on how you can contribute to the Monterey Bay 
Classic family.  

Please feel free to contact us with questions. We are excited to see how together, we can make 
exceptional become extraordinary. 
 

Best Wishes, 

 

Maggie Roche     Chris Garmon 

bayclassic@montereycountyfair.com  chris@montereycountyfair.com 

831-372-5863    831-372-5863 ext. #303 

 


